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IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 
   

CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1142 Amd. 20  
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  DDG 
   
 STCC: 20-859, 20-823 
   

3 Shipper:  Archer Daniels Midland 
   

4 Origin(s):  Iowa City, IA from beyond CIC 
   
 Destination(s):  Peoria, IL for delivery or beyond  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 07/01/2023 

 Effective Date:  07/01/2023 
 Expiration Date:  08/31/2024 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car and multiple car 

   

9 Special Features:  
Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, car size, switch 
absorption,  

   
   

  



   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1169 Amd. 16 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  
Corn Oil, Tallow,j Tankage, Poultry Fat, Used 
Cooking Oil 

   

 STCC: 
20-465-10, 20-143, 20-144-45, 20-144-46, 20-
158-20, 20-961-31 

   
3 Shipper:  Viterra 

   
4 Origin(s):  Council Bluffs, IA   

   
 Destination(s):  Various  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 06/01/2023 

 Effective Date:  06/01/2026 
 Expiration Date:  05/31/2024 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption  
   
   

 

  



 

   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1211 Amd. 8 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Corn Oil, Tallow 
   
 STCC: 20-465-10, 20-143 
   

3 Shipper:  Viterra  
   

4 Origin(s):  Council Bluffs, IA 
   
 Destination(s):  Chicago, IL for NS delivery   
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 06/01/2023 

 Effective Date:  06/01/2023 
 Expiration Date:  05/31/2024 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption,  
   
   

 

  



   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1216 Amd. 15 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  DDG 
   
 STCC: 20-859, 20-823 
   

3 Shipper:  Archer Daniels Midland 
   

4 Origin(s):  
Davenport, IA or Rock Island, IL from beyond or 
storage 

   
 Destination(s):  Peoria, IL or Creve Coeur, IL   
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 08/01/2023 

 Effective Date:  08/01/2023 
 Expiration Date:  08/31/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption  
   
   

 

  



   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1216 Amd. 16 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  DDG’s  
   
 STCC: 20-859, 20-823 
   

3 Shipper:  Archer Daniels Midland 
   

4 Origin(s):  
Davenport, IA or Rock Island, IL from beyond or 
storage 

   
 Destination(s):  Peoria, IL or Creve Coeur, IL   
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 09/01/2023 

 Effective Date:  09/01/2023 
 Expiration Date:  09/31/2024 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car 

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption  
   
   

 

  



   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1299 Amd. 6 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Soybean Oil  
   
 STCC: 20-921-10, 20-921-11 
   

3 Shipper:  Cargill, Inc.  
   

4 Origin(s):  Chicago, IL from beyond 
   
 Destination(s):  Peoria, IL for delivery   
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 09/15/2023 

 Effective Date:  09/15/2023 
 Expiration Date:  03/31/2024 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption 
 

  



   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1306 Amd 5 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Soybean Oil  
   
 STCC: 20-921-10, 20-921-11 
   

3 Shipper:  Cargill, Inc.  
   

4 Origin(s):  Iowa City, IA from beyond  
   
 Destination(s):  Peoria, IL for delivery 
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 09/15/2023 

 Effective Date:  09/15/2023 
 Expiration Date:  03/31/2024 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption 
 

  



   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1312 Amd. 4 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Gluten Meal  
   
 STCC: 20-419-28 
   

3 Shipper:  Archers Daniel Midland 
   

4 Origin(s):  Peoria, IL from beyond  
   
 Destination(s):  Davenport, IA for beyond  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 07/01/2023 

 Effective Date:  07/01/2023 
 Expiration Date:  08/31/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption 
 

  



   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1312 Amd. 5  
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Gluten Meal  
   
 STCC: 20-419-28 
   

3 Shipper:  Archer Daniels Midland  
   

4 Origin(s):  Peoria, IL from beyond  
   
 Destination(s):  Davenport, IA for beyond  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 09/01/2023 

 Effective Date:  09/01/2023 
 Expiration Date:  08/31/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption 
 

  



   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1346 Amd. 1 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Soybean Oil  
   
 STCC: 20-921-10, 20-921-11 
   

3 Shipper:  Cargill, Inc.   
   

4 Origin(s):  Iowa City, IA from beyond  
   
 Destination(s):  Newton, IA   
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 09/15/2023 

 Effective Date:  09/15/2023 
 Expiration Date:  03/31/2024 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership 
   

  



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 
   

CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1348 Amd. 2  
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Soybean Oil  
   
 STCC: 20-921-10 
   

3 Shipper:  Cargill, Inc.  
   

4 Origin(s):  Peoria, IL from beyond  
   
 Destination(s):  Newton, IA  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 06/01/2023 

 Effective Date:  06/01/2023 
 Expiration Date:  05/31/2024 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption 
 

  



 

   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1348 Amd. 3 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Soybean Oil  
   
 STCC: 20-921-10, 20-921-11 
   

3 Shipper:  Cargill, Inc.  
   

4 Origin(s):  Peoria, IL from beyond  
   
 Destination(s):  Newton, IA   
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 09/15/2023 

 Effective Date:  09/15/2023 
 Expiration Date:  05/31/2024 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption 
 

  



   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1349 Amd. 1  
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Corn Oil 
   
 STCC: 20-465-10 
   

3 Shipper:  Archer Daniels Midland  
   

4 Origin(s):  Des Moines, IA from beyond 
   
 Destination(s):  Chicago, IL for beyond  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 08/01/2023 

 Effective Date:  08/01/2023 
 Expiration Date:  08/31/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption 
 

  



   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1350 Amd. 2 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Oils, Nuts, Seeds, Cottonseed Oil, Soybean Oil  
   
 STCC: 20-933-43, 20-911-10, 20-921-10 
   

3 Shipper:  Cargill, Inc. 
   

4 Origin(s):  Chicago, IL from beyond   
   
 Destination(s):  Des Moines, IA for delivery   
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 05/15/2023 

 Effective Date:  05/15/2023 
 Expiration Date:  07/31/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption 
 

  



   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1350 Amd. 3 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Oils, Nuts, Seeds, Cottonseed Oil, Soybean Oil 
   
 STCC: 20-933-43, 20-911-10, 20-921-10 
   

3 Shipper:  Cargill, Inc.    
   

4 Origin(s):  Chicago, IL from beyond 
   
 Destination(s):  Des Moines, IA for delivery  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 08/01/2023 

 Effective Date:  08/01/2023 
 Expiration Date:  07/31/2024 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption 
 

 

  



 

   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1350 Amd. 4 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Oils, Nuts, Seeds, Cottonseed Oil, Soybean Oil 
   
 STCC: 20-933-43, 20-911-10, 20-921-10 
   

3 Shipper:  Cargill, Inc.  
   

4 Origin(s):  Chicago, IL from beyond 
   
 Destination(s):  Des Moines, IA for delivery  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 09/15/2023 

 Effective Date:  09/15/2023 
 Expiration Date:  07/31/2024 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single car  

   

9 Special Features:  
Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, car size, switch 
absorption 

 

  



   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1351 Amd. 1 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Soybean Oil   
   
 STCC: 20-921-10 
   

3 Shipper:  Renewable Energy Group, Inc.   
   

4 Origin(s):  Island Park, IA  
   
 Destination(s):  Atlantic, IA  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 09/01/2023 

 Effective Date:  09/01/2023 
 Expiration Date:  08/31/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption 
 

 

  



   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1354 Amd. 1 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Soybean Oil  
   
 STCC: 20-921-10 
   

3 Shipper:  Bunge North America   
   

4 Origin(s):  Island Park, IL    
   
 Destination(s):  Atlantic, IA   
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 09/01/2023 

 Effective Date:  09/01/2023 
 Expiration Date:  08/31/2024 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption 
 

  



   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-1365  
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Soybean Oil  
   
 STCC: 20-921 
   

3 Shipper:  Cargill, Inc.    
   

4 Origin(s):  Des Moines, IA from beyond    
   
 Destination(s):  Chicago, IL for delivery   
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 04/06/2023 

 Effective Date:  04/06/2023 
 Expiration Date:  03/31/2024 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption 
 

  



   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-OTC-1366 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Wheat  
   
 STCC: 01-137-10 
   

3 Shipper:  COFCO   
   

4 Origin(s):  Chicago, IL   
   
 Destination(s):  Omaha, NE for delivery  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 05/01/2023 

 Effective Date:  05/01/2023 
 Expiration Date:  04/30/2024 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption 
 

 

 

 



   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1367 Amd. 1  
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Soybean Oil  
   
 STCC: 20-921 
   

3 Shipper:  The Andersons Inc.  
   

4 Origin(s):  Iowa City, IA from beyond     
   
 Destination(s):  Various interchanges 
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 05/15/2023 

 Effective Date:  05/15/2023 
 Expiration Date:  04/30/2024 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption,  
 

  



 

   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1369 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Soybean Oil  
   
 STCC: 20-921-10 
   

3 Shipper:  Archer Daniels Midland     
   

4 Origin(s):  Des Moines, IA  
   
 Destination(s):  Atlantic, IA  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 06/01/2023 

 Effective Date:  06/01/2023 
 Expiration Date:  09/30/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption 
 

  



 

   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-1370 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Corn Oil, Animal Tallow 
   
 STCC: 20-465-10, 20-143-55 
   

3 Shipper:  Scoular Company 
   

4 Origin(s):  Newton, IA 
   
 Destination(s):  Newton, IA  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 05/01/2022 

 Effective Date:  05/01/2022 
 Expiration Date:  04/30/2024 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership 
 

 

  



   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1371 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Soybean Oil  
   
 STCC: 20-923-35 
   

3 Shipper:  Twin States   
   

4 Origin(s):  Durant, IA    
   
 Destination(s):  Various    
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 03/01/2023 

 Effective Date:  03/01/2023 
 Expiration Date:  04/30/2024 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car  

   

9 Special Features:  
Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, car size, switch 
absorption 

 

  



   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1372 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Gluten Meal  
   
 STCC: 20-419 
   

3 Shipper:  Cargill, Inc.   
   

4 Origin(s):  Council Bluffs, IA from beyond    
   
 Destination(s):  Rock Island, IL for beyond    
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 07/15/2023 

 Effective Date:  07/15/2023 
 Expiration Date:  12/31/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership 
 

  



   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1373 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Soybean Oil  
   
 STCC: 20-921-10 
   

3 Shipper:  Archer Daniels Midland 
   

4 Origin(s):  Colfax, IA    
   
 Destination(s):  Rock Island, IL for beyond  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 08/23/2023 

 Effective Date:  08/23/2023 
 Expiration Date:  08/31/2024 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership 
 

  



 

   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1374 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Corn 
   
 STCC: 01-132 
   

3 Shipper:  Archer Daniels Midland  
   

4 Origin(s):  Peoria, IL from beyond    
   
 Destination(s):  Iowa City, IA for beyond 
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 08/21/2023 

 Effective Date:  08/21/2023 
 Expiration Date:  09/30/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption 
 

  



   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1377 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Corn   
   
 STCC: 01-132 
   

3 Shipper:  ADM    
   

4 Origin(s):  Various IAIS Stations 
   
 Destination(s):  Cedar Rapids, IA   
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 10/25/2023 

 Effective Date:  10/25/2023 
 Expiration Date:  04/30/2024 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single car  

   

9 Special Features:  
Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption, 
volume incentive 

 

  



 

 

   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-OTC-1454 Amd. 1  
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Corn Starch   
   
 STCC: 20-462-1 
   

3 Shipper:  Ingredion     
   

4 Origin(s):  Davenport, IA from beyond   
   
 Destination(s):  Iowa City, IA for beyond   
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 08/01/2023 

 Effective Date:  08/01/2023 
 Expiration Date:  09/30/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership 
 

  



 

   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-OTC-1665 Amd. 1 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Soybean Oil  
   
 STCC: 20-923-35 
   

3 Shipper:  Aristide Energy Corp     
   

4 Origin(s):  Durant, IA      
   
 Destination(s):  Various 
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 05/01/2023 

 Effective Date:  05/01/2023 
 Expiration Date:  03/31/2024 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  Single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption 
 

  



   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-OTC-1682 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Soybean Oil  
   
 STCC: 20-921-10 
   

3 Shipper:  Archer Daniels Midland    
   

4 Origin(s):  Varioius 
   
 Destination(s):  Various   
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 07/01/2023 

 Effective Date:  07/01/2023 
 Expiration Date:  08/31/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption 
 

  



 

   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-OTC-1687 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  203 2nd Street SE, Ste. 500   
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Gluten Feed 
   
 STCC: 20-421-75 
   

3 Shipper:  Archer Daniels Midland        
   

4 Origin(s):  Council Bluffs, IA from beyond  
   
 Destination(s):  Council Bluffs, IA  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 10/23/2023 

 Effective Date:  10/23/2023 
 Expiration Date:  10/31/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single car  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, storage 
 

   
 




